BLUEBELL
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lovelace Road Norwich Norfolk NR4 7DS

Tel - 01603 452196 Fax - 01603 259895 head@bluebell .norfolk.sch.uk
Head Teacher Mrs Trudi Sharred

28 March 2017
Dear All Parents and Carers of the Children at Bluebell Primary School

We, the Governors of Bluebell Primary School, are writing to let you know what we have been doing as a team
since we last wrote to you.

Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to you all who took part in the most recent parent
surveys completed during parents evening at the school. We have now had the opportunity to review the survey
and found on the whole it was very, very positive. All the feedback we get from you as parents is invaluable to us
to help shape and drive our vision for Bluebell Primary School in the right direction.

Our vision can be found on the school website at www.bluebell.norfolk.sch.uk Please do have a look. You will
find the website is absolutely packed with useful links and parent information, including useful dates for your
diaries. We also now have a Twitter feed and Facebook page, so why not follow us and see what is going on.

Please join us in welcoming Mr Edward Holley and staff member Ms Julie Wicklund as new Governors to our
team, they bring an abundance of energy and enthusiasm with the hope to make a difference and are committed
to supporting all the children and staff at Bluebell Primary.

As governors we become involved with a variety of issues including finance, pupil welfare, staff appointments,
health and safety, maintenance of buildings and grounds. However we consider our most important role is to
monitor the education and wellbeing of the children. Governors are appointed to ensure that objectives are met
and that planning for the future is both visionary and realistic. We are here to support and challenge the Head
teacher and school personnel so that children have access to an enriched education and the opportunities they
deserve.

Bluebell Primary School still has vacancies for parents to join the governing body. Being a governor can be very
enjoyable and worthwhile. Excellent training programs are available to anyone wishing to take up this role.
Everyone on the team is enthusiastic, wanting to make a difference and committed to supporting children. If you
are interested in this and would like to know more, please do not hesitate to contact any of us or ask at the
school office.

Lastly, we would like to wish you all a happy and restful Easter break and thank you for taking the time to read
our letter. We look forward to seeing you in the school very soon.

Yours sincerely

Bluebell Primary School Governing Body
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